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Richard Blanton '
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|Washington, D.C. 20555, '

Dear Mr. Bla n: 3 '

This letter is a follow-up to my telephone request of December 2,
1996, which I left on your voice mail.

As you know, Massachus'etts has set fees for NARM licensees and
these fees will increase for NRC licensees once the Agreement is
signed. However, as I am sure you also know, we originally set
our fees based upon 1993 information concerning existing NRC
licenses. Based upon our recent telephone conversations, and the
new information that we have received concerning NRC's updated
computer-based billing process, we need to readjust our fees for
the upcoming years. This being the case, could you please obtain
for me (or tell me who to contact to obtain) a completed listing
of all NRC Massachusetts licenses, and the associated fees
charge'd and collected from these licenses for your fiscal years
1994, 1995, and 1996. Additionally, it would be really helpful
if I could get a listing of your Fiscal 1997 billing amounts by
facility and by month.

Thank you.for your consideration, and please call me if you have
,any questions about this request at 617-727-6214.

!
Sincerely, \f7

k hkh h Robert M. Hallisey, Director
PDR Radiation Control Program

cci Paul Lohaus, NRC
Craig Gordon, NRC
Salifu Dakubu, MDPH/RCP 43 3
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